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Date: April 14, 2025 

 

 

 

 

Dear MPUD Customers: 

 

 At the January 14, 2025 regular meeting of the Board of Directors, the rate study 

performed by the California Rural Water Association was reviewed and approved. This study has 

taken into account the necessary operating expenses for the district’s sewer system. 

 

 This district bills on a flat rate basis. This means each property is currently billed a 

monthly flat rate of $48.00 per month for sewer service. Sewer rates have not increased in more 

than a decade. During this time expenses have increased while revenues have remained about the 

same. The sewer utility needs to collect revenue sufficient to cover the costs of operating the 

sewer system. These costs include electricity, equipment and supplies, ongoing maintenance and 

replacement, sampling supplies, permits, salaries and benefits and capital improvement projects.  

 

  

  July 1, 2025 sewer fees will increase to $65.00 per month 

 

  July 1, 2026 sewer fees will increase to $66.95 per month 

 

  July 1, 2027 sewer fees will increase to $68.96 per month 

 

  July 1, 2028 sewer fees will increase to $71.03 per month 

 

  July 1, 2029 sewer fees will increase to $73.16 per month 

 


